




DETAILS OF REQUEST 

 

We are looking to upgrade and enhance the exterior of the building.  As part of that 
process, we would like to slightly change and consolidate the signage on the exterior of 
the building front and sides.  Currently, the building has 8 internally illuminated signs that 
have a total square footage of 170.  We would like to reduce that to 4 internally illuminated 
signs that have a total square footage of 98.  The 4 signs would be positioned slightly 
differently than how they are currently in order to be centered horizontally and/or vertically 
in the same space.  The upper triangles and sign facing the town side would be 
eliminated.  The primary sign on the front would be 33 square feet and would have a 
graphics update.  The Subway and Pizza Chef signs would be the same size as current 
(20 square feet each), and one would be on the left side of the primary, with the other on 
the right side.  The Subway graphics will remain the same, and the Pizza Chef sign will 
have a graphics update.  An additional primary sign will replace the current signage on 
the highway side of the building.  The new sign will be 25 square feet, with the same 
graphics as the new primary sign on the front.  Total proposed signage area for the 
primary signs is 58 square feet.  Each additional business is proposed to have a 20 square 
foot sign.  Total square footage for the building is proposed to be 98. We are also 
proposing to change the building exterior lighting.  The lit awning above the center door, 
and the wall mounted lights on either side of that door and around the right front entrance 
will be replaced by two awnings attached to the front of the building that contain 
downlighting.  Attached is a draft rendering that shows the proposed signage and lighting 
changes. 
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